
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Please be advised that there will be a Special General 
Meeting regarding ‘Councillor Vacancy’ held on Friday 

the 7th of June at 8:00 am. 
 
 

The meeting will be closed to the public in accordance 
with section 275 of the Local Government Regulations 

2012. 
 
 
For further information please contact Chief Executive 

Officer David Munro on 40799005. 
 

 
 
 

 

BY ORDER OF THE 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


